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Memorandum 
 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 

Fr:  David Feldpausch, EMS Director 
 

Date:  6-5-24 
 

Re:  Rural EMS Base Engineering and Bids   
 

 

This resolution is a follow up to our FAM closed session last month where we discussed the status of the Rural EMS 

base project. Unfortunately, we were not selected by Slotkin’s office for Community Project funding this round. 

 

This resolution authorizes the use of an existing contract with Lindhout to perform the remaining engineering work 

and send both (Putnam & Cohoctah) base plans out for bid. This is the last phase of development and will result in us 

bringing forward a construction proposal to complete the work.  

 

The recommended funding source for this work is vision tour fund balance. If approved, these costs will be rolled in 

to the total cost of the project. All the design, engineering, and soil work to this point have been paid for out of the 

EMS budget which is not able to absorb this cost.        

 

My hope is that we can bring you back a proposal that you all can support to complete both needed EMS bases later 

this fall and begin construction in early 2025.  

 

As always if you have questions or comments, I welcome them!  

 

 

 

David Feldpausch 

dfeldpausch@livgov.com  

517/294-1853 
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